
 
 
 

I SUPPORT [HB 2304]. 

 

I support the creation of basically, a retirement home for retired Law Enforcement Dogs. 

 

The proposed vetting of the non-profit organization appears well constructed. 

 

Personally, I have plenty of space at my slice of Heaven and I would like a couple of the Dogs. 

 

 The Dogs would be very well cared for; plenty of time outside and when it is nighttime 

and or  inclement weather they would be indoors keeping me company. 

 

 The Secretary of State has my address and phone number. 

 

 I hope I can be of assistance. 
David S. Wall 

     Mr. Oregon Concurs...Good Job! 
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